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GIVE THEM A GREAT START ‘




Welcome

Welcome back after the summer! A very big welcome to all of our new starters, it will be great to get to know you and your children!  Starting Pre-school can be an anxious time for both you and your child. If you have any concerns at all (however small or silly you think they may be)! regarding your child starting Portreath Pre-School please do speak to your child’s Key Person – we are here to listen and help!
Planning and Activities Throughout this term the topics we will be covering are ‘All about me’, ‘Nursery rhymes’, ‘Harvest time and farming’, ‘Autumn’ (including our autumn walk to the Illogan woods). On our parents notice board we have a weekly plan which lets you know about some of the activities that the children will be doing through the week and also ideas for you to do at home with your child.  The Flying Fish children (the children who will be starting school next September) will be having separate group time sessions every day and beginning to spend time focusing on skills and concepts which will help prepare them for school. Please speak to their key person if you have any concerns or questions about this. 
Parent Partnership and Healthy Early Years
We like to involve parents in the learning of their children and if you have any resources that can be added into the planning / activities that are taking place at Pre-school please let one of the staff know.  All help is greatly appreciated.   We love to hear what your child does at home or any special moments you share with your child.  On the registration table we have ‘WOW moments’ where you can write down anything your child does at home these then go into their learning journal. We follow Nipper Nutrition guidelines for snack time, if you have any questions regarding this please speak to Louise Dimery who is out Nipper co-ordinator.  Menu’s for the term will be on our website and also on the Nipper Nutrition board inside pre-school. 
Pre-school Committee Pre-school is charity run and managed by a committee, made up of parents of children attending the Pre-school and members of the local community. Pre-school can only run if we have a committee! The committee organise fundraising events for resources for pre-school.  If you are interested in joining the committee please speak to Rebekah or Sophie (Sienna’s mum), Vicky (Evie’s mum) or Anna (Arlan’smum) 

Labels Please! Can we please remind parents to clearly label your child’s clothing, bags, and packed lunches.  Please supply your child with spare clothes, jumper, and coat, also named welly boots (which can be kept at pre-school).

Medications must be given to an adult at the start of the session rather than left in a bag, this includes inhalers. Please note that we will need a carer to sign the medication book before any medication can be given-only prescribed medicines can be given.
Tempest Photos Tempest photos will be in pre-school on Thursday 19th October.  This will be for Individual photos and also with siblings.  Tempest will be at pre-school from 9am-11am.  If your child does not attend pre-school that day you are still more than welcome to bring your child in but your child must be accompanied by an adult. 
Goodbye Emma!

We are very sad to announce that after 12 years of working at preschool Emma Phillips will be leaving us. She has loved working with all your children and will miss all the parents and families involved with the preschool but is very excited about the next adventure in her career. The committee have appointed Rebekah Rumsby as the new Play Leader. Rebekah is currently the deputy and has been involved with the preschool for the past 9 years, as a parent, committee member and member of staff. She is a qualified teacher and has lots of early years experience. She is looking forward to this new role!
Thanks for your continuing support from everyone at Portreath Pre-School.
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